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Schedule	Date:	2/6/16	 	
Email	Subject:	Will	you	be	watching?	
	
Patriots,	
	
If	you’re	like	most	Americans,	you	probably	spent	yesterday	in	front	of	the	TV	with	family	and	
friends,	watching	one	of	the	most	televised	events	of	the	year.	No	matter	who	you	rooted	for,	
Sunday	was	a	day	to	remember.		
	
The	2017	Nevada	Legislative	Session	started	today	and	it	will	also	have	a	memorable	outcome,	
but	unlike	the	Super	Bowl,	its	outcome	depends	directly	on	your	involvement.		
	
Let	me	say	that	one	more	time.	Your	actions	during	this	session	will	directly	impact	the	future	
of	Nevadan’s	gun	rights	for	years	to	come.	To	help	you	stay	involved	and	stay	informed,	we’ve	
set	up	a	website	where	you	can	follow	bills	and	connect	with	our	state	legislators.	If	you	haven’t	
seen	it	already,	visit	engage.nvfac.org/nvfac/home	and	sign	up	to	make	sure	you	don’t	miss	any	
important	legislative	updates.		
	
The	National	Retail	Federation	estimated	that	Americans	would	spend	an	average	of	$75	per	
person	on	food	yesterday,	but	you	can	support	gun	rights	in	Nevada	for	less	than	the	cost	of	
pizza	and	wings.		
	
Click	here	become	a	member	of	our	Caliber	Club	and	commit	to	a	monthly	donation	ranging	
from	$9	to	$100.	Your	donations	will	be	used	during	this	session	to	help	us	show	our	support	
for	pro-rights	bills,	and	fight	against	the	anti-gunner	agenda.			
	
For	Freedom,	
Don	Turner	
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